

11 January 2019

RE: Submission of GNSO Council Review of Barcelona GAC Communiqué

Keith Drazek, GNSO Chair Pam Little, GNSO Council Vice-Chair Rafik Dammak, GNSO Council Vice-Chair

Dear Keith and GNSO Council Leadership:

Thank you for your <u>letter of 21 December 2018</u> including the submission of the GNSO Council's review of the Barcelona GAC Communiqué. This letter serves as formal notice for posting on the ICANN Correspondence page: <u>https://www.icann.org/resources/pages/correspondence</u>.

Additionally, on 27 January, the Board plans to discuss the GAC-Board Scorecard and address the GAC's advice in the Barcelona Communiqué; and the GNSO's review will be considered in the upcoming Board Resolution.

Many thanks to the GNSO for your continued support, and for providing valuable input to the ICANN multistakeholder process.

Best regards,

Cherine Chalaby

Chair, ICANN Board of Directors